
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us: Mrs. Mia Barlow, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook & School App available too. 

Tel:  01772 728153  

Friday 15th July 2022 

Diary Dates (also showing on our APP)        *** Parents welcome to attend 

Monday 18 July Mobile Farm visiting our Nursery 

Tuesday 19 July Leavers Mass in school 9:30 am *** 

Wednesday 20 July Vision Tests Reception Class 

Thursday 21 July KS2 Athletics with Team Theme (P.E. Kits) 

Friday 22 July Leavers Assembly  9:00 am *** 
School closes for the Summer at 1:30 pm 

 
P.E. Kits in School 

A reminder that our P.E. Kit is a plain red t-shirt & black shorts.  
 
In September the children in Reception, Year 1, Year 5 & Year 6 will need to 
leave their P.E. kit in school.     
Children in Years 2, 3 & 4 will come into school in their P.E. kits on their P.E 
days (TBA) - hoodies are optional for all children and should NOT be worn 
instead of our school jumper. 
 
School Dinners - next week (Monday & Tuesday) the children will 
be having a choice of sandwiches, with a side of sausage rolls, 
samosas, salad & crisps.  This is due to the hot weather that is 
forecast. 
 

  STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Ducklings: Lottie & Jacob C 

Dolphins: Maxwell & Millie 

Seahorses: Ella-Rae & Maxwell  

Sharks: Henry & Lewis 

Penguins: Isabella  

Bears: Theo T & Evie 

Leopards: Nina & Stanley 

Tigers: Rio & Rohann  

Lions: Elliot & Romy  
 

    Best Class Attendance 

Seahorses 99.3% 

 

   St. Bernard’s Catholic 

Primary School & Nursery 
 

 
 

 
 

Reports are being sent home today. Whilst we are not allocating 
a specific day and time for Parents’ Evenings, parents are welcome 
to contact their child’s teacher through dojo to arrange a time to 
come and speak to them face to face about their child.  We will 
hold Parents’ Evenings in January & July. 
 

We will also be providing opportunities in September for 
parents to come and meet their child’s new teachers and 
find out more about the curriculum and expectations.  

 

 

We would be very grateful if parents would ensure 
that all St. Bernard’s Extra fees are paid by the end 
of term.  The clubs are not sustainable if we do not 
receive fees in a timely manner.  They are a great 

benefit to the school & most children have needed them 
at some point.  Please ensure all those owing for 

school dinners are also paid up to date. 

Please check your ParentPay account, thank you. 
  

 Please ensure if your child is leaving us to clear 
any outstanding arrears.  Thank you in advance 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Information has been sent 

through the app about this 

year’s reading challenge run by 

the local library. 

 
Please note dinners will increase to 

£2.40 from September - £12 per 

week. 
 

A voucher worth £90 per child is 

being sent to families who are 

entitled to free school meals 

(benefit based).  This will be 

emailed next week. 

 

mailto:head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk/

